
Dear Village of Corinth Resident, 

 

Thank you for doing your part to recycle! Your efforts help to conserve resources, reduce waste, 

and support jobs in our region.  

 

We need your help. Recycling only works if you, your family, and neighbors place the right 

items in your recycling carts, and recent audits have shown that many carts contain trash and 

non-recyclable items. When this happens, entire truckloads of material may be rejected at the 

recycling facility – Material Recovery Facility (MRF) and sent to disposal – hurting the 

environment.  

 

Please take a moment to carefully review the information on the back of this letter. You’ll find a 

list of what belongs in your recycling cart, and a list of top sorting mistakes that people often 

make. For the ongoing success of recycling, it is important that your family, friends, and 

neighbors fully understand what does and does not belong in your recycling cart.  

 

In the coming weeks, representatives from Casella and the Village of Corinth will be checking 

recycling carts prior to collection, throughout the community. Please know that if unacceptable 

items are found, your cart may not be picked up. Monitors will leave a sticker or tag explaining 

the issue in your cart. If your cart is left behind, you will need to correct the error, so it can be 

picked up in the following weeks. 

 

Again, we appreciate your continued commitment to recycling. We are confident that over the 

coming weeks, you and your neighbors will put your community’s recycling program back on a 

sustainable path by placing the right items in your recycling cart. Let’s work together to keep our 

recyclables clean and our community green. 

 

Sincerely, 

Village of Corinth 

Cc: Casella Waste Systems, Inc 

P.S. You can visit casella.com/recyclebetter to learn more. 

https://www.casella.com/services/recycling/recycle-better/


   


